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Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Learning Director of Mathematics, which offers the successful candidate the 

opportunity to work at Harrogate High School where we believe in “Learning First” which is underpinned by our CARES 

values.  It is an exciting time to work at our school where we have made rapid improvements evidenced by the impact 

of strategies that we have implemented, such as the HHS Teacher Toolkit.   

This is an important leadership post within the school’s leadership team as the successful candidate will embrace the 

Harrogate High School pledge and take responsibility as Learning Director of Mathematics to oversee high quality 

teaching and learning of the Maths Department.  As the Learning Director of Maths, you will be supported by a stable 

team of subject specialists consisting of four colleagues, including a second in department, that share a vision of 

excellent teaching and learning founded on collaborative planning, assessment, and instruction, and who help each 

other to continually improve practice. We have an open-door culture and reflective ethos where we use lesson study 

to learn from each other.  The department is fully resourced, use the White Rose Maths schemes of learning, and 

each teacher has their own dedicated classroom equipped with interactive electronic screens.  We support career 

progression; the successful candidate will be encouraged to join an appropriate NPQ programme, network through 

The Yorkshire Ridings Maths Hub, and will be able to support maths development across our Trust of nine schools 

through the NSAT Maths Professional Learning Community. 

To assist with your application and give further background information on the post we have enclosed a person 

specification, job description and information about the school. You may also want to visit the school website at 

https://www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk 

We look forward to receiving your completed application form, which must be accompanied by a supporting letter of 

no more than 2 sides of A4. 

Please send the completed application form to recruitment@nsat.org.uk as soon as possible, and to arrive no later 

than 9am on Wednesday 22 November 2023. Interview dates will be confirmed. 

Once again, thank you for your interest in the post; we look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Sukhraj Gill 

Head of School 
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